From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 16 February 2015 14:00
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:59 PM on 16 Feb 2015 from Ms Denise Warnock.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE:- Up to 1500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a football association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space, associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full Planning:- development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 or the 1500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Denise Warnock

	Email:
	

	Address:
	28a New Road, woodstock ox20 1pb


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	1. Changing character of town – doubling size with consequential impact on local infrastructure Local surgery has already planned to expand to meet current demand of Woodstock and surrounds 2. Increased traffic congestion and pressure on surrounding villages See planned roundabout changes – this ‘upgrade’ will take at least 6 months judging by the progress of others in oxford – thereby increasing traffic/transport pressures even more. Development plan for access shows probable creation of accident hot spots on already crowed roads Bike paths in development will not mean that people will not be using their cars – approximately 2 cars per home equal an increase of 3000 cars. 3. Moving football field will cost in probable further development of field behind new road for housing etc probable outcome 4. Shopping centre in development will not increase shopping in town centre If it did people would be driving into the centre with parking restricted This could lead to streets in surrounding residential areas being used for parking where this is already under pressure 5. Once the new school is built if it is built – it will need to be paid for by local tax payers 6. Affordable housing is very iffy – it has proven to be nonexistent with recent developments If it is affordable will it be affordable for those who are moving out of London as there is less available housing there If affordable for them it will not be affordable for those already employed locally 


